
MM here 
 
 
See photos and video from African Epiphany Sunday.  Please share/add/upload your photos here 
too! 
 

Adult Men's Evening Study Group 

 

The study continues Thursday, November 29th, at 7pm in the Wesley Lounge with the 

book, “Jesus through Middle Eastern eyes: Cultural studies in the Gospels” by Kenneth Bailey.  

All men are welcome to join this small group.  

(You don’t need to commit to make all of the meetings, just attend as your schedule permits). 

    Nov 29 (5th Thursday) – pages 91-112 

    Chapters 7 & 8 – The Lord’s Prayer parts 1 and 2 

For more information, email: men@campbellunited.org. 

 
Book Club Meets Monday, November 26th 
 
The Campbell UMC Book Club meets the 4th Monday each month  and the next meeting will be 
Monday, November 26th, from 4-5:30pm in the Fireside Room.  The selection for November is  
Born a Crime: Stories from a South African Childhood by Trevor Noah. Come and enjoy the 
discussion, whether or not you have read the book. Newcomers and Drop-Ins Welcome!  
Check out the reading list for 2018-19.  Click to find out more about the Book Club and titles for 
upcoming months - including the 2019 Silicon Valley Reads   selections, which we'll read in 
February. 
 
IG 

“A Way Forward” - Midweek Message from Campbell UMC - " Since 1972, the United Methodist 
Church has had an openly oppressive position on human sexuality and particularly sexual 
orientation and gender identity.  Over the last 47 years, this conflict has had the effect of 
polarizing many minds along social and theological lines while leaving little room for the Spirit 
to work…In this an anxious time of getting ready for the special session of general conference 
2019, which will determine our denominational future, all the United Methodists are called to 
make every effort to maintain the unity of the Spirit in the bond of peace..." 
Read the entire message on our Inspiration page.  Link in bio. 
#awayforward #allmeansALL #loveislove #midweekmessage #hope #spirit #service 
#hopespiritservice #CampbellCA #CampbellUMC #cumc #campbellCA #umc #RethinkChurch 
 
 
GIVE THE GIFT OF LIFE 
On Saturday, February 2nd, from 8:30amto 2:30pm, Campbell UMC will host a Red Cross Blood 
Drive in the Fellowship Hall.  You can register online at: 
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive 
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and enter “95008” in the zip code section.  Find Campbell UMC under February 2nd click on 
“SEE TIMES” button to register.  The greatest gift you can give someone in this New Year is the 
gift of life! 
 
 
HELP US CLEAR OUT SOME SCRIP! 

We have a few SCRIP cards that we are trying to clear 
from our inventory. If you can use: 
Dairy Queen 
Coldstone Creamery 
Baja Fresh (in Los Gatos & two San Jose locations: 
Santa Teresa and near Milpitas) 
Olive Garden 
stop by the SCRIP table on Sunday morning and 

purchase these last few cards.  Thank you!!  
 
 
Prayer for the Special Session of General 
Conference 2019 ~ The Special Session of General 
Conference 2019 will take place in St. Louis, Missouri, February 23-26th. In anticipation, 
beginning on January 11th and the following forty days, you are invited to set aside a 
moment of your day to pray for our church, joined by many other United Methodists 
around the globe. It has been suggested that we come together in prayer at 2:23 PM 
each day as it corresponds with the first day of the conference on February 23rd. 
 
Recycling ~Have you been saving your recycling and like to 
get rid of it? Our SSP youth will be collecting again on Sunday, 
January 20th. We will be there at 9:30 a.m., so bring you cans and 
plastic bottles. Thank you in advance for your support; the money 
raised will help to pay for our van rentals and gas. There will be 
another recycling drive in three months. 
 
Refreshments forFellowship Time ~  
Please sign up on the Fellowship Hour board located in the Fellowship Hall to 
bring snacks and other treats to enjoy after service on Sundays. We 
need up to 15 pounds of fruit and 2 
pounds of vegetables and about 9 dozen cookies each Sunday. 
You can also celebrate an anniversary, birthday or other 
blessings by bringing two half- sheets of cake. If you plan to bring 
cakes, please contact the church office to book the Sunday you want 
to bring cakes. You can sign up on the sign-up board Sundays 
during Fellowship Time or contact the pastors directly. 
 
It’s hard to believe but school has begun again! Use SCRIP for purchasing school supplies 
and clothes, and contribute to the church when you shop!  More SCRIP uses: Winterize 
your home with Home Depot or Lowe’s; add new décor with Wayfair (special order); special 
order Dunkin’ Donuts or Krispy Kreme Donuts and treat co-workers at your next staff 

https://www.campbellunited.org/web/news/


meeting or study group; enjoy dinner and a show with the many restaurant certificates, and 
movie passes (and many more can be special-ordered); Disney and Carnival Cruise Line 
certificates can be ordered for a special vacation; start planning your Halloween costume 
with JoAnn Fabric & Crafts; take care of your car with gas cards (Arco, Chevron, Shell) or 
Jiffy Lube, Pep Boys; send a hostess or thank-you gift with Harry & David’s.  Many 
certificates are carried in stock, even more can be ordered during the once-a-month 
ordering process.  Every certificate purchased makes a donation to the church, so support 
your church – buy SCRIP!  And thanks for your support! 


